
Public Hearing  October 29, 2008 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on Wednesday, October 29, 2008.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons interested in the budget, in favor of or against the Preliminary 
Budget for 2009, or any item therein to include the compensation to be paid to all elected Town 
Officials, pursuant to the requirements of Section 108 of the Town Law. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris, and Councilperson Danielle Windus-
Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Highway Superintendent Fred Perrine, 
Director of Buildings and Grounds Jeremy Oakden, and Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were residents Jack Milner and Robert Connors. 
 
Supervisor Lester asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 

the Town newspapers.  Notice was read.   
  

Supervisor Lester asked if anyone had any comments.  Resident Jack Milner commented on 
the increase in fuel for 2009 and the areas of savings the board came up with to cover those costs 
without increasing taxes. 

No other comments or questions were made.   
Councilperson Connors made a motion that was seconded by Councilperson Carges to call 

the public hearing on Special District Assessments for 2009.  Public hearing to be scheduled for 
Wednesday, November 12, 2008 at 7:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, NY.  
Town Clerk to publish said notice as required by law.  All voted in favor of the motion.  Motion 
adopted.   

 
The public hearing remained open until 7:37 p.m.  No additional visitors attended. 

  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


